

The Denville Recreation Department now requires that all Denville Youth Sport Coaches complete the free online Concussion Training Course "HEADS UP, CONCUSSION IN YOUTH SPORTS". This online course takes approx. 30 minutes to complete. After you complete the course you must print out your certification. You are required to provide copies to each of the Youth Sports Organizations that you coach with, the Denville Recreation Department and also keep one for your files for future use.

To take this free online course please see the web address below: www.cdc.gov/concussion/HeadsUp/Training/HeadsUpConcussion.html

Please send a copy of your certification to: Denville Recreation Department, 1 St. Mary's Place, Denville, NJ 07834